
NOTICE TO SHAREHOLDERS REGARDING PREVIOUSLY SUBMITTED QUESTIONS 

 

Updates made by the administrator of the Constellation Software Inc. website resulted in questions 

submitted during the period of March 1, 2019 to June 14, 2019 through the Shareholder Q&A facility being 

deleted and not reaching management’s attention.  We apologize for the inconvenience, however if you 

are still looking for a response to a previously submitted question during this time period, we request that 

you resend the question. 

 


